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I'm opposed to Oregon HB 3075 because it unfairly restricts the rights of law-abiding 

citizens to defend themselves and their families. This bill tightens the chokehold on 

gun ownership, making it harder for good people to exercise their constitutional rights 

1. By granting excessive power to regulatory bodies, HB 3075 could lead to arbitrary 

and burdensome regulations, potentially targeting minorities 2. Furthermore, the bill's 

modifications to Measure 114's firearm permit provisions are concerning, as they 

may not align with the FBI's background check process 3. Overall, HB 3075 is a 

misguided attempt to control gun ownership, and I urge lawmakers to reconsider its 

passage. 


